
NIPPON HOSO KYOKAI 
Z'CHISAIWAIICHO, CHIYODAKU 

TOKYO, JAPAN 

November 7, 1952 

Mr. Norman L. Mcguire 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, N.M. 
U. S. A. 

Dear Sir:- 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of 
your letter dated October 25, 1952, for which 
kindly accept my thanks. The accompanying 
verification card will confirm your report on 
our medium wave transmission for domestic 
services. 

Alsc enclosed herewith, you will 
please find a copy of our overseas schedule. I 

hope you will be tuned into our international 
broadcasting, which is much more powerful than 
the domestic cne. 

Thanking again for your report with 
valuable suggestions, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 
C%yr-c S 

For Isamu Yamazaki 
Chief, International 
Broadcasting Section 
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